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Hello Kahok Nation. I’m Superintendent Brad Skertich.

As we approach the 4th week of the school year, I want to remind all families that regular
attendance at school is vital in your children’s academic and social emotional growth. If they
aren’t sick, we want to see them.

Secondly, if you have any comments, questions or concerns, we are here to help. Whether it’s
with our health staff, our counselors, our administrators or our teachers - if you need assistance
with your child, if you have a question or concern, do not hesitate to reach out. Constant
communication between home and school is vital in each child’s success and development.

This Friday we have our first home football game of the year. And please pay attention to the
new spectator guidelines that have been pushed out through social media and family
communication. We expect a large crowd, and safety is of utmost importance. Please review
these before coming to the game or bringing your child.

Additionally, the Italian Fest is coming up on September 15. It’s an exciting time for our
community. There’ll be a lot of fun had by all adults and children. So please come out and
celebrate one of the fondest traditions in our communities.

Last, as I comment on future and upcoming events, the high school Childhood Cancer
Awareness Club is having their 2nd annual Golden Game on September 22nd. It’s not very
often that we ask everyone NOT to wear purple on a Friday, but please mark your calendar for
September 22nd.

Thank you for your constant dedication to our students. Don’t forget to wear your purple and
please show your Kahok pride!


